St Vincent de Paul Society
Holy Cross and St Francis Roman Catholic Church
Walmley
Sutton Coldfield
B76 2RS

Monday 13th June 2016

Dear Miss Cotter, staff, parents and all the pupils,

On behalf of the St Vincent de Paul Society members based at Holy Cross and St Francis Church, I am writing to thank you all for the very generous cheque for £501 that we have recently received.

SVP members were amazed how much money was raised during your Easter Lenten Appeal. Thank you all for helping us continue the work that we do with those less fortunate than ourselves within our local community. All of the money raised will go directly towards helping the needy and the vulnerable.

Thank you again for your generosity and thinking of others.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Davies

Secretary

St Vincent de Paul Society

Walmley